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"bosfive@edcgov. us" <bosfive@edcgov. us>, "edc. cob@edcgov. us" <edc. cob@edcgov. us> 

Dear Supervisors-

Please extend the Dixon Ranch DE!Rpublic review period for an additional30 days (to Feb 
9th), due to the holidays. My property is severely impacted by this project and we need time to 
wade through this substantial document. 

Thank You 

Eleni Morgan 
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Dear Supervisors, 

RE: Dixon EIR 60 day Extension Request. 

I, as well as many people in the Community are asking for an extension to review this 2nd EIR that was released 
last month November 2014 and comments stated due in early Jan. over the Holidays. I've begun reading this 
immense EIR document and huge 500 plus page Appendices. Pages totaling well over 800 pages. These 
Mitigations in the Dixon EIR are seriously problematic with many clear issues not resolved. The public needs 
time to comment and show this to the Board. This project would have considerable effects on the whole 
circulation of El Dorado Hills. There are solutions for this area the Board needs time to hear the public's 
comments. I have requested a reasonable extension of at least 60 days due to the large EIR and supporting 
TIA being released over the Holidays and the volumous documentation it contains. Many people are voicing this 
same sentiment. El Dorado Hills is looking to your decision heard today to grant a reasonable extension of time. 
This is a very reasonable request. Please include my comment for request for a 60 day extension into record. 
The Board has always said it welcomes public comment and wants the participation of the public. Extending the 
comment period to a reasonable 60 days based on this very large and very complex project would show the 
public the Board supports the transparency of the planning process, good faith in public participation and give 
level access to public commenting. 

Thank You for Your Service, 

Tara Mccann 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=35d558a9e7&vie.N=pt&search=inbox&th=14a2ff89b825e77f&siml=14a2ff89b825e77f 1/1 
14-1617 Public Comment 

BOS Rcvd 12-9-14




